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The reorganization meeting of the Clinton Township Auditors was held at the Clinton Township Municipal Building on January 4th, 2022 beginning at 4:00 p.m.
Auditors present:



Doug McClintock and Michael Johnson, Diane Staggert was absent.
Visitors present:

Lanny Wertz and Holly Wertz 
Officers Appointed:



Chairman – Michael Johnson


Vice Chairman – Doug McClintock


Acting Secretary – Holly Wertz, Township Secretary

The Township Treasurers bond was kept at $1,000,000.00.
The Working Supervisor’s wages will increase to $18.00 per hour on a motion by Auditor Michael Johnson, second by Auditor Doug McClintock.
Ethics forms were completed.
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned on a motion by Auditor Johnson, second by Auditor McClintock at 4:10 p.m.
Holly Wertz
Acting Secretary

